
 

WINDSOR-DETROIT BRIDGE AUTHORITY 

SEEKS FEEDBACK ON ACCESSIBILITY OF 

SERVICES  

___________________________________________________________ 

 
Windsor-Detroit Bridge Authority (WDBA), responsible for the delivery of the Gordie Howe 

International Bridge project between Windsor, Ontario and Detroit, Michigan, is seeking 

community feedback on service offerings and facilities through an accessibility lens via an 

online survey. Feedback from the survey will be used to support further development and 

improvements to WDBA’s Accessibility Plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can request the survey in an alternative format by emailing info@wdbridge.com, or by 

calling 1-844-322-1773. 

For more information about the Gordie Howe International Bridge project visit 

www.GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com or call 1-844-322-1773. Follow us on Twitter at 

www.twitter.com/GordieHoweBrg, like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/GordieHoweBridge and connect with us on LinkedIn at 

www.linkedin.com/company/wdba-apwd 

For more information, please contact: 
Windsor-Detroit Bridge Authority (WDBA)  
100 Ouellette Avenue, Suite 400  
Windsor, ON  N9A 6T3 
1-519-946-3038 
info@wdbridge.com  
 

 

How to participate in the survey: 

To take the survey online visit 

gordiehoweinternationalbridge.com/who-we-are. 

Select the “Accessibility” tab under the left-hand menu.  

The survey will close September 7, 2022. 
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